
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Gauteng PHSDSBC Chamber Annual General 

Meeting – 18 April 2023 
 

Report on Annual General Meeting  

The Gauteng Public Health and Social Development Sectorial Bargaining Chamber called a meeting to 

report on the performance of the Chamber during the 2022/23 financial year. The PSA noted the report as 

it reflected the number of items dealt with during the reporting period and the number of items concluded 

and yet to be concluded. The report shows that the Chamber has a lot of work to do to conclude agenda 

items submitted by labour and that the PSA will push Gauteng Health to prioritise the finalisation of all 

outstanding agenda items. 

 

Elections of PHSDSBC Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson 

The Parties to the Chamber unanimously elected Mr Poni Rakgalakane from the PSA for the Chairperson 

position for the 2023/24 Financial year. Mr Rakgalakane is currently the Chairperson of PHSDSBC 

Branch of the PSA in Gauteng. Parties to the Chamber also unanimously elected Mr Philemon Meko for 

the position of Deputy Chairperson. He is currently employed by the Gauteng Department of Social 

Development.  

 

Members will be informed of further developments.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact a PSA Provincial Office. 
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